ARGOS

EDUCATIONAL PLAN
2022 - 2023 SCHOOL YEAR

The last several school years have been extremely challenging for Argos students,
families, teachers and our community. Never before has Argos Schools had to deal with
a challenge of a worldwide pandemic, quarantines, isolations, pandemic protocols,
COVID sickness, eLearning, virtual education, masking and the cancelation of many
Argos Schools events.

As we plan for the 2022-2023 school year, our primary focus for the new year is to
provide the best possible in-person educational experience for all our students, provide
catch-up growth opportunities for all and a return to normal while experiencing all of our
extra-curricular activities. We know that in-person schooling is the best way to provide
quality education for our students, to provide for their individual needs and the best way
to provide the many activities that enable our students to be emotionally healthy.

Next year Argos Community Schools will provide in-person education for all
students PK-12. There will be increased learning opportunities for SUCCESS: such as
catch-up growth, smaller class sizes, tutoring, small group learning, individualized
instruction, and for our High School students, credit recovery. Our focus will be to
successfully address the many missed learning opportunities during the pandemic for all
Argos students.

Argos Community Schools will continue to safely provide quality learning opportunities
for all students and staff during any future Health Emergencies.



VIRTUAL OPTION AVAILABLE

Students and families that have medical conditions and/or needed
accommodations that make in-person education unsafe, will be provided with
modified virtual learning opportunities (K-12) that safely meet the student and/or
family safety needs.

Please contact the Argos School offices for a virtual option application form (if needed)
or if you have questions and concerns as we plan for next year at Argos Community
Schools. Our mission is to provide for outstanding educational opportunities and
experiences that meet the needs of all our students.

As Superintendent, | thank all of you for your hard work, dedication and perseverance
that has made this difficult year successful! It has been challenging, but together Argos

Schools have continued to excel!

Thank you Argos Dragons!



